
Send in your Photos! 
 
The New England field office of the USDA National Agricultural 
Statistics Service (NASS) is looking for photos of your farming 
operation for the Annual Statistics Bulletin and/or monthly Ag 
Review publication which are available in print and on the web. 
If you have photos of your farm, livestock, field crops, fruits, 
vegetables, etc., please email them to Kathy Schmitt at 
kathy_schmitt@nass.usda.gov.  Be sure to include your 
name, farm name and location. By submitting photos, you are 
granting permission for the New England field office of NASS 
to use them in their publications. Feel free to contact Kathy at 
(603) 227-3138 with any questions.  

                
 

 Photo courtesy of Bickford’s Diamond B Farm, New Durham, NH   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


